
   

 

  

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

I am writing to invite you to 10G’s Sharing Our Learning session which takes 

place on Friday 14th February at 1.30pm at school. This session we will give you 

the opportunity to let the students show you their experiences during The  

Calvert Trust Residential  and to discuss the activities that your child took part 

in.   

If you wish to attend our Sharing Our Learning session then please complete 

the slip below. 

Regards 

10G Class Team. 

 

.................................................................................................................................................... 

 

I .................................................  will  /  will not be attending the Sharing our 

Learning session at school on Friday 14th February at 1.30pm. 

 

Number of people attending  ........................ 

 

Signed  .........................................................................................................................  


